
Scaffolding Progress
•	 The scaffolding has been completed up to the first-floor level.
•	 We will continue scaffolding once all walls are built up to this 

level.
•	 The process will be repeated to reach the roof level. 

Soakaway Works 
•	 Soakaway works are progressing well and are expected to 

be completed this week. 
•	 We would like thank the school for their assistance in 

providing additional space to undertake these works safely.
•	 Once completed, the area used will be restored to its 

original state, returning the playing space to the school.
 
New School Building Progress
•	 As you can see, significant progress has been made on the 

new school building. Construction will continue at pace until 
we are ready to deliver the first-floor concrete planks.

•	 These planks will be craned in using a larger crane than we 
currently have on site, due to their weight.

•	 We will provide an update next week on the timing of the 
delivery and installation of these planks. 

Material Deliveries
•	 This week, we will continue to receive the deliveries of 

timber frames and fabricated steel on articulated lorries. 
Deliveries will be scheduled to avoid peak school times.

 
Upcoming Highways Works 
•	 Highways works will be carried out on Belle Friday Close 

during the school summer holidays. 
•	 Resident letters with dates and further details about these 

works will be distributed soon.
 

Thank you for your continued co-operation  
and understanding.
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